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A word from Frazer...
I hope everyone is safe and 
well. It has been fantastic 
over the previous 3 weeks to 
get into all classrooms and 
see some of the fantastic work 
that our students are doing 
with the guidance of our 
amazing staff.

ANZAC day
Thank you to Chloe, Bradley 
and Sienna for representing 
our school so well and laying 
the wreath at the ANZAC 
ceremony on Sunday.

NAPLAN
NAPLAN testing is on next 
week in the first session for 
students in Grade 3 and 5.  
Please make sure your child 
has a nutritious breakfast 
and gets a good night’s sleep. 
The following is the program 
for the different subject areas: 
Language Conventions and 
Reading
Writing
Numeracy

Uniform
It is really important we 
maintain high standards 
when it comes to proudly 
wearing the YeaPS Uniform. 
Please ensure you are in full 
uniform, if for any reason 
your child/ren have incorrect 

uniform on please provide a 
note. If you require any 
assistance with this please 
contact us at school.

Cross Country
The Year 3 – 6 students will 
be attending the Cross 
Country at Eildon today. 
We wish all of our runners 
they best of luck and hope 
they enjoy their day.

Attendance
Attendance is essential to 
improving student outcomes. 
It is great to see the students 
here every day. Attendance 
really does make a huge 
difference to the students 
learning. 
It is also important that we do 
follow the correct COVID-19 
safe guidelines when 
sickness does occur. 
If children present to sick bay 
at school we will assess the 
situation. When the call is 
made that the children need 
to go home we will contact 
the relevant people to 
collect them as per 
Department guidelines.

Parents attending on site
We have set up a QR code for 
visitors to the school. Please 
use this when attending any 

gathering at school, ie 
Assembly.

Sausage Sizzle
We will be having our second 
Sausage Sizzle of Term 2 on 
Thursday 6th May. Reminder 
of the cost - $2.50

Thank you, 
Frazer
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At the Assembly over the last two weeks the following Students 
shared their individual learning focus:

		  P1A		  Vicky		 Dylan		 Madeline	

		  1/2B		  Patrick	 Darby		  	

		  2/3C	 	 Isla		  Merliah			 

		  3/4D		  Kyla		  Holly	
	
		  5/6E		  Sophie	 Adam
	
		  5/6F		  Jackie		 Eliza				  

OUR HISTORY & STORY 

2DMW

2 DREAM MUSIC & WELLBEING 
Building self-esteem & conÞdence through music performance! 

DRUMS   GUITAR

PIANO

SINGING & DANCE

BAND

“My children are very different 
personalities and one is on the spectrum. 
We have watched all of them grow with 

2DMW from Prep for 5 years and 
witnessed the transformation of their 

abilities and confidence.  

We are consistently amazed at the 
positive attitude, confidence, discipline 

and great standard achieved with 2DMW 
Teachers.” 

 - Sarah and Dev, Parents

To enrol or learn more about our 

programs, head to our website 

2dreammusic.com
For enquiries, contact: 
Jason Stonehouse 0419 872 875    |    contact@2dreammusic.com

Teaching a wide range of music styles such as pop, rock, 
funk and jazz, along with accompanying music theory 

and history!  

All lessons are held weekly and timetabled during  
school hours 

Why learn music? Learning music helps develop left and right 
brain coordination, listening and comprehension skills, positive 
feedback and greater self belief. Our lessons nurture creativity, 

confidence and independence.  

Music Performance Concerts are hosted every year to 
showcase our students’ exceptional progress and build 

performance skills.
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Values Award

Xavier

For showing persistence and working 
hard with all learning tasks!

Values Award

Desmond

For being a great listener and being 
thoughtful!

Values Award

Edison

For being an outstanding classmate     
and volunteering to help others on a 

regular basis!

Values Award

Dean

For being a great listener and always 
following instructions!

Values Award

Tom

For speaking confidently at assembly 
and for being a keen enthusiastic SRC 

member!

Values Award

Eliza

For always using such beautiful 
manners and saying thank you at the 

end of each literacy session!
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Drink Bottles 
Available for purchase on QKR 

or in the office. 

$8.50 

 
 

Please contact the office to confirm 
your child/ren allocated house colour. REUSABLE CANTEEN BAGS 

AND MORE

$10.50

$12.50

May
10th	 School Council
11th	 NAPLAN Gr 3 & 5
12th	 NAPLAN Gr 3 & 5
13th	 NAPLAN Gr 3 & 5
17th	 SCHOOL CLOSED - Report 	
	 Writing day
19th	 SRC Free Dress Day - gold coin 	
	 donation for Crohn’s and 
	 Colitis disease
23rd	 State Skipping Competition
24th	 Young Leaders Day
28th	 Division Cross Country

June
3rd	 QUANTUM P/1’s & 5/6’s
4th	 QUANTUM 2/3’ & 3/4’s
14th	 Queens Birthday Public Holiday
15th	 Reports available for collection
18th	 Sub Finance Meeting 1.45pm
21st	 School Council

KEYBOARD LESSONS with Helen
       Private tuition for students

Cost:  			    $28.50 per lesson
When:  		  Mondays
Skills Covered:	 Technique, reading music, 
			   playing by ear, chords, rhythm
			   and timing.

Students will have lessons tailored according to their skill 
level, musicality and musical interests.  

Please complete the attached permission form and return to 
the office.


